Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Hotels and Restaurants
RULE NO.: RULE TITLE:
61C-5.001: Safety Standards

The Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Hotels and Restaurants, Bureau of Elevator Safety hereby gives notice on March 12, 2012, the Department issued a Final Order that was in response to a Petition for Variance from Mease Countryside Hospital, filed August 8, 2011, and advertised in Vol. 37, No. 34 of the Florida Administrative Weekly. No comments were received in response to the petition. The Final Order on the Petition for Variance denies the Petitioner a variance because the Petitioner has failed to meet its burden by not providing the Division with the specific rule adopted by paragraph 61C-5.001(1)(a), F.A.C., for which they are requesting the variance from (VW 2011-263).

A copy of the Order may be obtained by contacting: Mark Boutin, Bureau of Elevator Safety, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1013, (850)488-1133.

The Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Hotels and Restaurants, Bureau of Elevator Safety hereby gives notice on March 12, 2012, the Department issued a Final Order that was in response to a Petition for Variance from Bayshore Rental Apartments, filed August 15, 2011, and advertised in Vol. 37, No. 35 of the Florida Administrative Weekly. No comments were received in response to the petition. The Final Order on the Petition for Variance denies the Petitioner a variance because the Petitioner has failed to meet its burden by not providing the Division with the specific rule adopted by paragraph 61C-5.001(1)(a), F.A.C., for which they are requesting the variance from (VW 2011-271).

A copy of the Order may be obtained by contacting: Mark Boutin, Bureau of Elevator Safety, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1013, (850)488-1133.

The Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Hotels and Restaurants, Bureau of Elevator Safety hereby gives notice on March 12, 2012, the Department issued a Final Order that was in response to a Petition for Variance from Interstate North Office Center Building, filed November 29, 2011, and advertised in Vol. 37, No. 49 of the Florida Administrative Weekly. No comments were received in response to the petition. The Final Order on the Petition for Variance denies the Petitioner a variance because the Petitioner has failed to meet its burden by not providing the Division with the specific rule adopted by paragraph 61C-5.001(1)(a), F.A.C., for which they are requesting the variance from (VW 2011-391).

A copy of the Order may be obtained by contacting: Mark Boutin, Bureau of Elevator Safety, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1013, (850)488-1133.

